

## July 2023 Board Meeting

Have 1 girls and waiting for possibly Baiden Bean for Boys scholarship

Traveling registration: girls are about 1/3 registering. Boys are closer to 85% closer to being done! OwTonna and watertown waiting.

Girls larger tourneys are registering now but not paid now

Facilities are all asked for for Aug and Sept and October. Still waiting on a couple things.

Did we put a cap on boys tourney? No we are at \$450 for registration

SportsEngine for new season from Nikki C. SportsEngine is changing and can't upload a mass practice schedule. Working on getting practices mass everything. May look at changing next year to play metrics if sports engine can't fix it.

Iceberg system: new introduction for helping parents and coaches to make experience better. Not on Myas platform this year

Mark question: on series 2 is there a way for the board to see it ahead of time? We can in August or early Sept

Give csp file for who is supposed to take it and she can then track!!

Uniforms: top 3 \$100 old fab and \$115 for new fabrics

Changed inseam shorter and looking at plain with stipe down side now and have paw print on front R and tigers on the shorts with stripes!!

Scrimmages early in season: shakopee and other places with MYAS

Shakopee 300 for last weekend in October scrimmage